
February 9, 2010 
  

Karen Meeks  
University of North Texas Health Science Center  
3500 Camp Bowie Blvd. 
Fort Worth, TX 76107  
USA  
Phone: 817-735-2158  
Fax: 817-735-2118  
Email: kmeeks@hsc.unt.edu 
 
Dear Dr. Meeks: 
 
The American Association of Immunologists, Inc., grants permission to reproduce 
the article “IL-23 Is Required for Protection against Systemic Infection with Listeria 
monocytogenes,” found in The Journal of Immunology, vol. 183, pp. 8026-8034, 
2009, in your thesis, contingent on the following conditions: 
 
1. That you give proper credit to the authors and to The Journal of Immunology, 

including in your citation the volume, date, and page numbers. 
 

2. That you include the statement: 
         
Copyright 2009.  The American Association of Immunologists, Inc. 
 

3. That permission is granted for one-time use only for print and electronic 
format. Permission must be requested separately for future editions, 
revisions, translations, derivative works, and promotional pieces.  

 
Thank you for your interest in The Journal of Immunology. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gene G. Bailey 
Senior Editorial Manager 
The Journal of Immunology 
 


